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Announcement

25 April 2022 

Specification change: GE1A series electronic timers 

IDEC would like to inform you of a few specification changes regarding our GE1A series 

electronic timers. Details are as follows:  

1. Subject models

GE1A series electronic timers: All products

2. Modification details

a) The display method of the time range will be changed from labelling to laser marking.

b) The color of the switch for time range will be changed from grey to black.

* This picture shows the current GE1A timer.

Note: There is no other specification change. 

3. Schedule

Starting from April 2022 (or sooner depending on our stock situation)

Note: Depending on our stock situation, current and new products may be mixed in the same

shipment.

4. Part number and prices

No change

5. Identification

Modified products will have an identification letter “A” displayed at the end of the lot number on

their product cases.

This identification letter will be used with modified products made until October 2022.

 Current products:  Modified products: 

Identification letter 

a) Display method: labelling to laser marking

b) Color change: grey to black


